
Contact Information

October 19th: Mrs. Meyer begins Remote 

Teaching (more info. below)

October 27 & 29: Parent/Teacher 

Conferences (on Zoom)

October 29th: Packet Pick up Day

October 30th: No School

Phone: 309-244-8285 ext. 2106      Email: ashley.meyer@delavanschools.com

Reading We will discuss how to sequence a 
story. We will also review verbs. 

Writing We are beginning cursive handwriting 
this week! 

Math
We will finish Chapter 3 this week. 
Our Chapter 3 math test will be on 
October 22nd. 

Phonics
Digraphs 

Events

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. Meyer

October News
Week 19-23

Use the link below to sign up for a 
parent/teacher conference time slot. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4
9AAA72EABFCC61-2mparentteacher

PE will continue to be outside, please 
make sure your kiddos are dressed 
warmly. Send coats, hats, and gloves! 

Scholastic book orders were sent 
home! Our code to order online is 
W2NLP. These will be due October 29th!

Spelling Words
photo phone
bench brush
bath whale
chest shell
thorn thief
ship chin

Check out my google site: 
https://sites.google.com/dela
vanschools.org/mrsmeyer/

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49AAA72EABFCC61-2mparentteacher
https://sites.google.com/delavanschools.org/mrsmeyer/


A letter from 
Mrs. Meyer

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I wanted to reach out and let you know 

that the classroom will be changing soon due 
to my pregnancy. My doctor has asked me to 
quarantine three weeks before my due date 
to avoid getting sick before delivery. I will 
begin isolating on October 19th, until our baby 
girl arrives. With that said, I will begin remote 
teaching on Monday, October 19th. Mrs. Nelson 
will be my maternity sub beginning that same 
Monday and leading up until Christmas Break. I 
plan to return to school in January. Mrs. 
Nelson will be in the classroom everyday with 
the kiddos while I will continue teaching from 
home through frequent zoom calls during the 
day. 

Please feel free to reach out to me if 
you have any questions/concerns! 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Meyer


